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Abandoned nets at The Grand Harbour - Danger to navigation 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to bring to the attention 

of all mariners that trammel nets have been abandoned in and just outside the Grand 

Harbour and considered a hazard to navigation. 

 

There are two nets of trammel nets abandoned which are just below the sea surface. 

 

One net is between point A and point B while the other is between point C and point D, 

as indicated on attached chart   

 

POSITION  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

A   35º 54’.042   014º 31’.170 

B   35º 54’.023   014º 31’.163 

C   35º 54’.177   014º 31’.240 

D   35º 54’.182   014º 31’.285 

 

Lit buoys will be placed to indicate these hazards. 

 

Mariners are advised to keep well clear of these positions due the hazard to navigation 

these trammel net pose. 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 

 

 

 

 

 




